
Dear HMC Residents,  

Memorial Day is a time to remember and honor 
our fallen service members who died in service 
to our country. This does not mean we spend 
the weekend in mourning those who made the 
ultimate sacrifice, rather we spend it in 
remembrance while doing things we love with 
the people in our lives we cherish the most. This 
is a weekend to celebrate our freedoms while 
thanking those men & women who fulfilled their 
oath to serve this country with their lives. We 
honor their memory and sacrifice through our 
gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities 

Team is consistently in awe of your selfless service, and we do not 
take for granted the dangers of your career. This Memorial Day we 
will all take time to reflect on the lives lost in service to this country 
and celebrate them with our remembrance & gratitude. We are 
thankful for your service each day, but weekends like this remind 
us just how special your oath to this country truly is.  

 

Semper Fidelis, 

 

Brian Stann 
Hunt Military Communities 
President & Chief Executive Officer 

Our President’s Monthly Message 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Military Housing Office Spotlight: 
Rebecca Cantu, Housing Assistance 

Program Manager 
One of the aspects of Rebecca’s job 
that she really enjoys is that she is 

able to help members make informed 
decisions on their housing options 

here at Patrick SFB. In her off time, 
she enjoys exploring Florida with her 

family as they have only just moved here a short time 
ago. She also enjoys upcycling furniture, crafting, and 

fostering pets when she is able to.  

Events & Dates to Remember 
Facebook Contests:  See online posts for more details & 
prize information! *Current Residents Only* 

Mother’s Day Flower Give-Away: From May 2—May 5, 
we want you to post and tell us why you love your mother 
and a photo. We will pick (10) winners and give them a 
potted flower arrangement courtesy of our Landscape 
company, Davey Tree.  

Local Business Nomination: We want you to tell us what 
your favorite local business is, and the comment with the 
most likes will win a gift card to that business. 

Community Yard Sale: Starting May, and through August, 
the second Saturday of each month we will host a 
Community Yard Sale. No sign up required — just sell, sell, 
sell! 

Letters for Incoming Families: With the peak of PCS 
season right around the corner, we are wanting to collect 
letters from our residents to give to our incoming families. 
Please email your letters to 
PatrickLeasing@huntcompanies.com, or you can drop them 
off at our on-base office across from the Bistro in the 
Community Center, or you can drop them off at the Pelican 
Coast off-base office. 

Flower Craft Kits: Sign up by emailing 
PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com for a craft kit for your 
little flower to complete—craft kits will be delivered on May 
13th and 16th. Please make sure to include your address 
and number of craft kits you would like delivered!  

High School Graduation Submissions: Calling all 
graduates! Send us a photo of your Senior who is graduating 
this year to PatrickLeasing@huntcompanies.com with their 
name and address, and we will send them a $25.00 
electronic gift card.  

Like & Follow Patrick Family Housing on Facebook! 

Community Spotlight 

Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 
Sea turtle season begins May 1 and there are a couple reminders. 

Remember that if you have lights on in your home to close your blinds, 

and any exterior lighting must be amber to not disturb the sea turtles. Sea 

turtle nesting season is from May 1—November 1. If you have any 

questions or concerns, or for more information, please visit the Florida 

Fish and Wildlife Commission at MyFWC.com or call *FWC. 

 

 

Hurricane season begins next month, so make sure you’ve got your 

hurricane preparedness plan all set and ready to go!  

 


